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Tuesday 30" April 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you are probably aware, this term the children in year 3 have been lucky enough to learn
all about the Port of Southampton in weekly sessions run by members of staff from DP
World.

This unit culminates in a tour of the docks which will take place on Wednesday 8" May.

The children will be picked up from school on a coach at approximately 9:15am and taken to
the docks for a tour of the site. They will return to school at around 11:00am ready for
lunchtime so the children will be able to have hot dinners or packed lunches in school as
normal. We are fortunate that there is no cost for the trip because the cost of the coach is
being covered by DP World.

Please sign and return the slip below to give consent for your child to attend the trip.

Yours sincerely,

Craig Wilson
Lower Key Stage 2 Phase Leader
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Consent for Southampton Docks

NaME Of Cild: ..o e e,

Class: ....

Please tick
as
appropriate

| consent to my child attending this visit.

| confirm that | have parental responsibility fOr .............cccccovviiiiiiiiiiiiii,

He/she is in good health and | consider him/her to be capable of taking part in
the activities set out in your letter dated Tuesday 30" April 2024.

| understand that a copy of the School Journey insurance synopsis is
available at the office should | wish to view it.

| consent to him/her taking part in the programme detailed in your letter.

In the event of illness or accident, | consent to any necessary medical
treatment, which might include the use of anaesthetics.




